
 

HOME LEARNING PLAN 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

Please find below the details for our home learning program for your children to use whilst 

our school is closed.  

We have provided children with a paper copy of a home learning pack which will also be 

uploaded to the school website on the home learning tab. (There is a pack for Nursery, Early 

Years (Reception), KS1 and KS2). A pack can be collected from the school, for children who 

were not in school on Friday 20th March. 

Each child has also been provided with a blank exercise book for completing set tasks. Books 

can also be collected from school with their learning pack. 

A list of useful websites for home learning will be available on the school website for each 

key stage. 

Use of Seesaw 

You will need to download the Seesaw CLASS app (this is different to the 

Seesaw family app that we have been using to share work with you.) This can be 

used on a smart phone,  tablet, on a computer or laptop at 

https://web.seesaw.me/  

Children will be given a new QR code to log in (in their home learning pack) and have been 

taught in school how to use the app to upload their work at home.  

Daily expectations  

Each morning Teachers will send a daily welcome announcement to students and families 

and assign the following activities: 

1 English task 

1 maths task 

1 foundation subject 

https://web.seesaw.me/


 The English and maths activities will be set from pages in the home learning packs or 
from activities assigned on Seesaw. 

 The foundation subject activity can be chosen by the child from their ‘foundation 
subject grid’ which will be sent with the learning pack. This will also be available on 
the school website.  

 Children should upload their work to Seesaw daily by 3:15p.m. Teachers will respond 
to the completed activities by the next working school day. This might include liking 
or commenting on their tasks. Teachers will not comment on every task that the 
children upload - but will comment at least once a day for every child.  

 Teachers will set work for each day that the children should be in school and will also 
respond to the children’s work on these days. We will not be setting or responding 
to home learning during the planned Easter break.  

 Daily expectations will of course be different for our Nursery and reception children, 
which classteachers will communicate separately. 

 

The following teachers will be responsible for the following classes: 

 Nursery – Miss Gardner 

 Reception – Miss Deakin 

 Year 1 – Mr Couch 

 Year 2 – Mrs Peters 

 Year 3 – Mrs Frazer 

 Year 4 – Mr Wigham 

 Year 5 – Mrs Miles 

 Year 6 – Mrs Carter 

Thank you for your continued support during this unprecedented time. If you have any 

questions please message the teacher through Seesaw. 

Stay safe, well and look after each other. 

 

With best wishes 

 

All the staff at St Erme with Trispen School 


